
                                   

APRIL NEWSLETTER 2017 

Geri Fashions, the mobile fashion clothing store, will be here on 

Thursday, April 13th on Unit 2 for all your shopping needs! 

Please take the opportunity to brows their racks and find some 

new looks for the Spring and Summer seasons! For more 

information, visit http://www.gerifashions.com/ or contact the Life Enrichment Department 

at programs@meafordlongtermcare.com or 519-538-1010 ex. 27. 
       

       

  

Volunteer Luncheon 
We would like to express a heartfelt Thank You to 

all the Volunteers at Meaford Long Term Care 

who selflessly continue to make our home such a 

Wonderful place to be! Whether it is through the 

Auxiliary, investing themselves in our programs, 

or providing meaningful and spiritual visits to our 

residents, our Volunteers impact the lives of our 

residents, staff and family members daily. With gratitude, we invite all our active Volunteers to our 

Volunteer Appreciation Luncheon on Wednesday, April 12th at 12pm in 

Albert Place Common Room.  

          

      

A Note from the Dietary Department 

When bringing in specialty food items or treats for a loved one, please: 

1. Ask staff to help label and date all food items brought in.  

2. Avoid glass containers - plastic or any unbreakable container is best.  

3. Avoid keeping food items in rooms to help with pest control- 

residents do have 24/7 access to food and drinks and can ask staff at any 

time for a snack. 

 

Amber and Sandy were able to present the Young and 
The Rest of Us group concept to all of the Long-Term 
Care Homes in the South West LHIN on March 28 in 
London, ON. They were able to share the amazing activities the Responsive Behaviour team 
has been assisting residents with in a family based environment creating kindness and the 
comforts of home. Congratulations Amber & Sandy! 

April’s Specialty Drink Bar will be serving 

Peach Mango Smoothies on  

Monday, April 24
th
 at noon!  

This event is proudly supported by the  

Meaford Long Term Care Auxiliary. 

Looking for a Mother’s Day gift idea? Consider donating to 

the Auxiliary with the intent to support the Drink Bar or 

another Specialty Program in honour of your loved one.  

Contact the Life Enrichment Department for more 

Information. 

Help Decorate our Gardens! 
We are looking for items such as 

wooden step ladder, wooden rocker 

chair, wagon, wooden bench stool, old 

bike, milk cans, old watering cans, sap 

pails, lantern, coloured bottles, old 

kettles and pots, drift wood, stump, 

old garden tools, cultivator, hoe, pitch 

fork, old seethe, old wheel barrow, 

bird houses, and old bird cage.  

If you have any items like these and 

would like to donate them to our 

gardens, please bring them in to 

Randy. Thank you! 
 

http://www.gerifashions.com/
mailto:programs@meafordlongtermcare.com


 

Staff Appreciation Week is April 10-14. 

Watch for fun events to thank our Superhero Staff! 


